
 

 

WHITWELL PRIMARY   

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

 
 

We will be taking the children to the chapel on Thursday 5th October 

to celebrate our Harvest Festival Assembly. The children may bring 
an item of produce to take to the chapel on the day of the assembly 

or donations of non-perishable, dried and tinned goods can be 

brought into school from Wednesday 4th October. All gifts of food 
will be donated to Bassetlaw food bank after the assembly. 

An example of food required is:- 

 

Chopped tomatoes 

Tinned fish (other than tuna) 

 Instant noodles & Cooking Sauces 

 Tinned fruit 

 Long life milk 

 Tinned dog food 

 Washing up liquid & sponges 

Deodorant (female & male) 

 

Y4, Y5 and Y6 children starts at 9.30 in the morning and 
Reception, Y1, Y2 and Y3 starts at 10.30. You are welcome to attend 
either assembly but could we request that you sit at the back of the 

chapel. If the chapel becomes very full, please understand that we 
may ask you to stand so the children can be seated. 

 

 
 

 
 

 


